
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MARTHA’S VINEYARD REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL COMMITTEE 

FY22 BUDGET 

The Martha’s Vineyard Regional High School (MVRHS) will hold a public hearing under the 
requirements of Massachusetts G.L. Ch.71 Section 38N to review the MVRHS proposed budget 
for Fiscal Year 2022 and to receive comments from the public regarding this proposed budget. 
The public hearing will take place on Tuesday, December 22, 2020 at 7:00PM via zoom.  Copies 
of the proposed budget will be available please contact Suzanne Cioffi at 
suzanne.cioffi@mvyps.org​. 

Participation available remotely by Zoom. ​To preserve bandwidth, we suggest that 
participants join via the Zoom audio instructions set forth below, and reserve video links 
for School Committee members and administration.​ Please download the Zoom App if you 
don’t have it on your smartphone or laptop:  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://mvyps.zoom.us/j/87662586340?pwd=b2JjU3FOZnA5Q0dJVmgrZTBFVEd1Zz09 
 
Meeting ID: 876 6258 6340 
Password: 095008 
Find your local number: ​https://mvyps.zoom.us/u/kikWqQUAz 
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